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MILLINGTON NURSERY SCHOOL
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JANUARY NEWSLETTER 2024
Dear Parents/Guardians,

[image: image3.wmf]Welcome back! I hope everyone had a relaxing Christmas and a peaceful New Year. The staff would like to take this opportunity to say a big thank you for all your good wishes, cards, and gifts that you so generously gave to us for Christmas. Your thoughtfulness was greatly appreciated.
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The themes for this month will be WINTER WEATHER, SPACE
           and HEALTHY FOODS.


The colours of the month will be BLACK, WHITE, AND GREY.


The shape of the month will be RECTANGLES.

I would encourage you and your child to look around your home to see if you can find objects that link to the themes. This is an ideal opportunity to spend quality time with your child as you search for items and talk about what you find – why not make it into a fun game.
As you may be aware all the main Unions have called for another full day of strike action. This is to be held on Thursday 18th January 2024, as a result our school will be closed to all pupils. Further information will be sent out via the app.

Black and White Day

We are planning to have a black and white day on Friday 26th January.  All our activities will have a black and white theme.  We would like all the children to come to school wearing something that is black or white.  Please do not go out and buy anything new, even a pair of black socks will do.
Winter Weather and Clothing
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Please remember to send in a hat, scarf or snood, and mittens or gloves if they can put them on themselves (don’t forget to put your child’s name on them) as we try to be outside every day. We are hoping the rain will stop and that we will have some snow so we can build a snowman and benefit from the valuable learning experiences the snow provides. 
Nursery and Year 1 Application Forms
The Application Forms for Nursery next year are available on the Education Authority website. If you know of any child who may be due to start nursery in September 2024, please remind their parent to complete the application form online and upload their birth certificate and 2 verifying documents. This year the closing date is noon on Friday 26th January 2024.
IMPORTANT
**Don’t forget you must register your child for Primary One. The online forms are also available for all primary schools. In the past a few of our parents did not realise they had to register and almost missed out on a place in their chosen primary school. 
Extended Schools and Getting ready to Learn Projects
We have several ongoing projects including our football coaching sessions. We also hope to welcome a local artist who is going to make clay models with the children which we hope to display around the school.
Football Coaching

This term through Extended Schools we will be offering all our children the opportunity to participate in football coaching sessions. These will be organised and taken by a fully trained IFA football coach, who has specific experience working with young children.

These sessions will operate until the end of March.

As part of these programmes, we are planning to send home bags containing sports equipment as part of our lending library. These will contain some equipment that you can use to help support and develop your child’s physical activity. Idea cards will be included in the bags. Staff are currently getting these packs together and they will be sent home as soon as they are ready. 
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Opus Digital will be at school on Friday 19th January to take individual photos and class photos.  Please could all children wear their school uniform for the group photo on this day thank you. More details will follow later this month.
Advance Notice - School Holidays:

        
Half Term - Monday 12th- Friday 16th February
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St. Patrick’s Day – Monday 18th March

          Early finish 27th March at 11am

          Easter holidays 28th march – 5th April 
          Staff Development Day – 8th April 

          School re-opens Tuesday 9th April

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Millar, Mrs Savage, Mrs McKittrick, Mrs Stretton & Mrs Curran
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Five Jolly Snowmen
Five Jolly Snowmen ready to play,
Ready to play, ready to play, 

Out comes the sun to warm up the day, 

One Jolly snowman melted away.
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Four Jolly Snowmen…..etc
I’m a little snowman, short and fat,
Here’s my scarf!
And here’s my hat!
When I see the snowflakes, hear me shout!
All you children, please come out!
Snowflake, snowflake, dance around!
Snowflake, snowflake, touch the ground!
Snowflake, snowflake, soft and white!
Snowflake, snowflake, snowball fight!
Snowflake, snowflake, in the air!
Snowflake, snowflake, EVERYWHERE!
Here we go round the mulberry bush,
The mulberry bush, the mulberry bush.
Here we go round the mulberry bush,
On a cold and frosty morning!

You can then add your own “winter” themed verses to this just singing along to the same tune. So “This is the way we put on our mittens”, or scarf, shovel the snow, build a snowman the possibilities are up to your imagination, just make up some actions to go with as well.

______________________________________________________________
